
Maureen O'Leary - NOAA Federal


From: Maureen O'Leary - NOAA Federal


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 2:21 PM


To: Susan Buchanan


Subject: Fwd:


See note below. I think we need to compile all these responses and share with NOAA Comms and NOAA


HQ.


I'm sure NWS Comms inbox is loaded with the same type of comments. Are we providing them with


direction on what to do - no response,  save emails, compile?.


--

Maureen O'Leary

Deputy Director of Public Affairs

NOAA's National Weather Service

301-427-9000

Maureen.Oleary@noaa.gov


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Patty Rosemann < >


Date: Sat, Sep 7, 2019 at 2:05 PM


Subject:


To: <NWS.PA@noaa.gov>


Who is the wimpy coward who won't disclose his name on the Alabama debacle siding with Turmp? I'm


assuming we will all find who it is. How pathetic this individual must be. They need to slither back into the


swamp. They have Trump stink all over them. If they had any self respect they would resign rather than


enable this evil narcissist. SHAME! SHAME! SHAME!!!!!!!!


(b)(6)
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